
For more info on this and other horse events please visit: https://www.horse-events.co.uk

To attend Senior Camp members must be going into Year 7 in September 2024. If you are unsure of which
camp to enter please contact me directly BEFORE the 1st March to discuss. There is an online Teams
Q & A meeting on Monday 19th February, please register by emailing dc.worcestershire@pcuk.org.
Entry will be strictly on a fist come first served basis.
Members must have attended 3 rallies from 1st March on the pony/horse they intend to bring to camp.

Useful Info

Date Opens: 01/08/2024 09:30 Date Closes: 05/08/2024 00:00
Booking Opens: 01/03/2024 00:00 Booking Closes: 17/03/2024 23:59
Withdrawal Date: 01/03/2024

Organiser
Worcestershire Hunt Pony Club
dc.worcestershire@pcuk.org / 07833451129

Classes

Deposit Payment Initial non-refundable deposit payment

2nd Payment 2nd Payment for Senior Camp

3rd Payment 3rd Payment for Senior Camp

4th & Final Payment Final 4th payment for Senior camp if you have chosen to pay over 4 months in
instalments.

Payment in full If you would like to pay for camp in one payment please choose this ticket

SCHEDULE

Worcestershire Hunt PC Senior Camp (5 day
- residential)
Worcestershire Hunt
1st August 2024 - 5th August 2024
Lincomb Equestrian , Lincomb, DY13 9RB
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Worcestershire Hunt PC Senior Camp (5 day - residential)
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Location

Lincomb Equestrian
Lincomb
DY13 9RB

Refund / Withdrawal Policy

Withdrawal Date: 01/03/2024

No refunds at any time. Deposit is non refundable under any circumstances.  Please see specific withdrawal
details.

Vaccination Policy

Horses and ponies attending camp must be fully up to date with their vaccinations as per PC rules. Initial 3
vaccinations and then booster within 12 months of the previous vaccination. Vaccination certificates/passports
must be presented to camp organisers before any horse or pony is unloaded on the first day of camp, they will
be retained on site until the close of camp on Monday 5th August.

Additional Details

This cancellation policy is applicable to all Worcestershire Hunt Branch Pony Club camps. In the policy below,
the term “Worcestershire Hunt Branch Pony Club” refers to the Worcestershire Hunt Branch Pony Club
committee with the District Commissioner having the final decision. In the policy below, the term “camp
organiser” refers to the committee member who is leading the scheduled camp. All requests for cancellations
must be received by email to the relevant camp organiser and treasure treasurer.worcestershire@pcuk.org
who will confirm with the camp organiser and issue a refund if applicable. Changes will become effective on
the date of written confirmation being received. If a doctor’s note or vet’s certificate is provided, the
cancellation charge may be waivered at The Worcestershire Hunt Branch Pony Club’s discretion. The camp
organiser may offer a partial refund based on the elements of cost that have not already been committed
when written confirmation is received (this will vary from venue to venue). The administration fee is £10. The
appropriate cancellation charge, for any reason, will apply based on the cost of your booking, as shown below.
-Initial deposit payment for all camps non-refundable. -Notice after further instalments have been made,

https://www.horse-events.co.uk


Worcestershire Hunt PC Senior Camp (5 day - residential)

For more info on this and other horse events please visit: https://www.horse-events.co.uk

refund minus initial deposit and administration fee, if place can be filled. -Notice once groups and/or
instructors have been allocated, no refund given. The group and/or instructors may not be/may not have been
made public and the date of allocation will be at the discretion of the Worcestershire Hunt Pony Club. -Failure
to attend, no refund given. Refunds, if applicable, will be issued upon receipt of bank details, if the original
payment cannot be refunded via PayPal. In the event of an individual named on the booking form being
unable to attend, a substitution of another member will only be accepted, if the camp is full and at the
discretion of the camp organiser based on groups and abilities. If the activity is not full, the cancellation
charges as above will apply, and the substituted member will have to pay the normal camp fee. If a
substitution is to take place, the administration fee will be charged. There is no option of transfer to another
camp/activity and this will be treated as a cancellation, and the same refund policy as above will apply. In the
event of there being insufficient numbers booked onto an activity, the Worcestershire Hunt Branch Pony Club
reserves the right to cancel or postpone the camp. In the event of cancellation by the Worcestershire Hunt
Branch Pony Club, we will endeavour to inform all participants two weeks before the camp is due to take
place, although please be aware that this is not always possible. Camp fees paid will be refunded as above.
The Worcestershire Hunt Branch Pony Club will have no liability to reimburse any other costs that may have
been incurred, including transport costs, etc. If a camp is cancelled by the organisers a proportion of the entry
fee may be withheld for administration purposes.   ​
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